From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"

CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL"

Date: 5/7/2020 11:45:53 AM

Subject: your thoughts?

## Good Morning Mayor and Council

As you know, we are working to prioritize our restart work. Following the Provincial announcements yesterday, we are considering how to address our office workers. For now, we'll mostly continue to work from home so we can focus cleaning efforts on essential services and getting community facing services back up and running. I'm wondering if you are anxious to get to work back in your own offices. Also, wondering how anxious you are for us to figure out a way to host in person council meetings. As we consider how to allocate our cleaning and re-opening resources, I'd appreciate hearing your thoughts on these questions so we can prioritize.

Thanks Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager City of Vancouver | 453 W 12<sup>th</sup> Avenue Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4 604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca Twitter: sadhuajohnston

